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N e w s      R e l e a s e 
October 5, 2016 
 
 

UPDATE IN MISSING JUVENILE CASE 

The St. Charles Parish Sheriff’s Office is asking for your help in locating the identity of 
the unknown black male in the pictures below.   This male was the last person known to 
have seen Corielle Clayton.  It is believed he picked her up in the vehicle shown below. 

Corielle is a 15 year old black female juvenile with black hair and brown eyes.  On 
Saturday October 1, 2016, at approximately 1230 hours, Corielle was involved in a verbal 
altercation with a family member and during the argument was told to go to the St. 
Charles Library and wait for her mother to come home.  The Library is located in the 
Charlestowne Apartment Complex in St. Rose, LA.  Corielle never returned home and 
was reported as a missing/runaway juvenile on Monday October 3, 2016 by her mother.  
Corielle did not report to school at Albert Cammon Middle on Tuesday, October 4th.   

If you have any information on the identity of this subject, subject’s vehicle or Corielle’s 
whereabouts you are asked to contact Detective Steven Fontenot at (985) 331-1567 or 
(985) 783-6807 or by contacting 911. 

 

          

 

          

 

Greg Champagne 

Sheriff 


